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Wednesday 16 January 2019 
 
Parents of Pupils in years 9, 10 and 11 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Supported Internships – Thursday 24th January 2019  
 
We are focussing on future opportunities for our young people and supporting them to make 
informed decisions about their Post 16 placement, following completion of their education with us at 
Medeshamstede Academy. All young people between the ages of 16 to 18 must now be in 
Education, Employment or Training and sometimes all the options to support young people into 
their adult life, and ultimately employment, can be confusing.  To help ensure that pupils and 
parents are as informed as possible, we are delighted to be able to offer, in partnership with 
Peterborough Regional College, an information event for Supported Internships. 
 
Supported Internships are an option for Post-16 for all our young people.  Supported Internships 
are personalised study programmes based primarily at an employer's premises. They are designed 
to better enable young people with additional needs to achieve sustainable paid employment by 
equipping them with the skills they need for the workplace.   
 
The event is being held here at Medeshamstede Academy on Thursday 24th January at 1:45pm 
and is open to parents and carers as well as your young people. Miss Snape, from Peterborough 
Regional College, will be giving a short presentation on supported internships followed by a general 
Q&A session. After that, there will then be time to talk to the team leading on Supported Internships 
at Peterborough Regional College on a more personal level. The event is expected to run until 
4pm. 
 
As parking spaces on-site are limited, please may we ask parents and carers to park off-site. We 
do have disabled parking on-site for those that need it. 
 
To help us plan for this event, please complete the attached slip and return it to Mrs Edwards on 
our reception by Friday 18th January 2019. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Smith 
Secondary Leader and SENDCo (ast) 
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Supported Internships – Thursday 24th January 2019  
 
Please return this slip to Mrs Edwards on Reception by Thursday 18th January 2019.  
 
 

 I/We would like to attend the above event at the time shown below. There will be _____ of us  

attending 

 

 I/We are unable to attend the above event 

 

 

 

Pupil Name…………………………………………………………………………………………………   

 

Child’s Class ……………………………………………………………………………………………….   

 

Signed Parent/Carer ……………………………………….………..   Date …………………………… 

 


